October 8, 2024
To: Superintendent Dr. Trish Perry and Board of Education

| am writing to formally announce to you that | have decided that | need to begin
another journey of my life called Retirement.

| have enjoyed working for Foley Public Schools for the past 25 years as the
Child Nutrition Director. The opportunity to work alongside the Child Nutrition
Staff, District Staff, Students and Community has been a great pleasure. | am
very pleased with the opportunities Foley Schools has provided me and | have
learned so much over the years and hope to continue to provide skills for School
Nutrition staff across the state.

My last working day of my current contract will be November 30, 2024.

| would then like to proceed with the Phased Out PERA Process if | could to
allow the transition of the new Child Nutrition Director.

Sincerely, ~

Chraod M

Cheryl Pick
Child Nutrition Director



